HEARLEY Henry O

From: HEARLEY Henry O

Sent: March 21, 2019 7:44 AM

To: ‘monique’; CALLISTER Jacob (LCOG)
Cc: ‘Carolyn Johnson'

Subject: RE: Concerning the Pembina pipeline

Good morning Monique,
Thank you for your comment. | will included it in the record.
Respectfully,

Henry

From: monique <monique.wootwoot@gmail.com>

Sent: March 20, 2019 11:57 PM

To: HEARLEY Henry O <HHEARLEY@Lcog.org>; CALLISTER Jacob (LCOG) <jcallister@Icog.org>
Subject: Concerning the Pembina pipeline

Hi there,

This letter is to address my concerns as a citizen regarding the Pembina pipeline. | wanted to express as a citizen of
Oregon that | am deeply concerned with pipeline being put in as it would effect thousands of citizens and potentially
put miles of our beautiful forests and rivers at risk. The idea that people may be taken away from their land and their
homes so that a Canadian company can make millions of dollars off our land is unethical. This land is sacred to those of
us who live here and | would do anything to protect it. It is wrong to let the interest of a corporation go against the
wishes of the citizens of Oregon. | absolutely do not consent to having the pipeline put in here in Oregon and | know |
share this view with thousand of other citizens. Thanks for your time, | hope you make the decision to keep our land
ours and not the property of a corporation.

Sincerely, Monique



